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Hello,

As a mother of 3 I have chosen to willfully vaccinate my children.

I do not, however, support HB 3063. I see the passage of this law as a further overstep by the state of Oregon into
the personal lives and decision making of its citizens. A slippery slope, that time and time again, the state pushes for
more intervention with a “we know what’s best” mentality. To me, this attitude is a far greater threat to our society
than those who have chosen not to vaccinate.

I urge you to step back and reject HB 3063.

Carly Ira
Beaverton, OR
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